
You're Invited! 

Dear Neighbors, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Neighborhood Association event! 

Date: Saturday, October 14, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM 

Location: Community Park, 123 Main St. 

Join us for an afternoon of fun, food, and fellowship. We'll have games for the kids, a potluck 

dinner, and an opportunity to meet your neighbors. 

Please bring a dish to share and any outdoor games you'd like to play! 

Looking forward to seeing everyone there! 

Best, 

The Neighborhood Association 


